
Trade union rep gets reinstated at Patent Office
 Europe 

There has been some improvement in industrial relations at the European Patent 
Office (EPO). As we reported in 2016 (November epsucob@NEWS 15) there had 
been considerable conflict in the organisation with several trade union 
representatives dismissed and who took up cases through the International Labour 
Organisation (ILO). The chair of the EPO union in Munich, Ion Brumme resumed his 
job in the middle of August, two and a half years after his dismissal. Both he and 
another colleague were cleared by an ILO tribunal. Brumme has urged the new EPO 
president to restore relations with the SUEPO trade union. Other dismissed reps, 
including Laurent Prunier from the office in The Hague are still waiting for their 
cases to come before the ILO tribunal.
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